
 

 

 PRESTON PRIMARY SCHOOL  

This week has been such a busy time with so much going on in school and has absolutely 
flown by. I would just like to say that I have been so impressed with our year 6 children 
this week and how they have excelled with the SAT’s, they have been an absolute credit 
to the school and I am extremely proud of each and everyone of them. Well done year 6! 

This week in school 

Acorns this week have been enjoying the new additions to their playground and have 
been learning about pirates on the sea. Nursery have been reading The Very Hungry 
Caterpillar and have been looking at different insects. They have also built a bug hotel 
and made caterpillar artwork. Reception have been looking at places to live, including 
looking at their own streets and comparing houses. Year 1 have been using their senses 
to smell and taste different food to see which they enjoy the most. Year 2 have been 
focusing on time in maths and how to read a clock. Year 3 have been writing descriptive 
poems and I have enjoyed hearing them being performed. Year 4 have been writing 
persuasive adverts about chocolate ahead of their trip next week. Year 5 have had a visit 
from a coach from Stockton Rugby club who has been developing their rugby skills. Year 
6 have completed their SATS and have worked extremely hard.  

Parking 

This week we have been approached by one of the local residents to complain about 
people parking. The resident had her drive blocked by a parent’s car and could not get 
out. Please can all parents take care when parking and avoid blocking any driveways 
when they drop off or collect from school.  

End of Year Assemblies – All of the following assemblies will be held at 2.30pm  

Reception - June 24th 

Year 1 – 18th June  Year 2 – 26th June 

Year 3 – 1st July Year 4 – 8Th July Year 5 – 16th July 

Nursery will be held at 8th July at 11am 

Whole school Sports Day 15Th July  

Nursery and Reception – 9.15am  

Year 1 and Year 2 – 10.30am 

Years 3 to 6 - 1.15pm 

Have a great weekend!          

Mr Sanderson 

Week 3  Summer Term   

WEEK ENDING 16TH MAY    

Preston Primary School  

Laurel Road  

Eaglescliffe  

TS16 0BE 

01642784735  

We’re on the Web! 

See us at: www.prestonprimary.co.uk 

OR follow us on  Facebook  

 

Upcoming Events 

 

 

School summer 

disco Thursday 12th 

June 

 

School summer Fair 

Friday 11th July 
 

 

Year 6 Leavers 

assembly 6PM 

Wednesday 16th 

July 

http://www.prestonprimary.co.uk/

